Erraia

The editorial ‘Vitamin A — time for action’, which
appeared on pp. 1 and 2 of the January 1994 issue, was
jointly written by the members of the South African
Vitamin A Study Group, whose names are listed at the
end of the editorial, and not by D. Labadarios alone.

In the article ‘Orthopaedics and health care in South
Africa — yesterday, today and tomorrow’, which appeared
on pp. 8 and 9 of the January 1994 issue, the affiliation of
the author, Professor I. D. Learmonth, should of course
have read: ‘Department of Orthopaedic Surgery, University
of Cape Town’. We apologise for this error.




